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PHONE 22B3 MOSCOW, IDAHO 

Oct. 30th, 1947 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
Route 2 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter of October 27th. 

This will serve as verification of your correct report of reception of 
our DX program on October 27th, 1947. 

We were interested in your comments on our signal quality, etc. Our 

transmitting equipment is eleven years old, and we are very pleased 
with it, since it seems to do just as good a job as many of the newer 
models of equipment. Incidentally, our mention of KDRO, Sedalia, Mo,, 
was because our chief engineer came from that station. 

EM : DC 

Sincerely yours, 

Radio Station KRPL 

917I QCCoi 
Bert McAllister 
General Manager 


